
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians  

 

I am writing to inform you about an incident that occurred at the College this morning.  

Unfortunately, there was a physical altercation between two Secondary students which 
resulted in an injury. As a result, emergency services were called to the College to ensure 
the safety and wellbeing of all students involved.  

First and foremost, I want to assure you that the safety of our students is our top priority. 
We take any incident very seriously and we are working closely with those involved to 
address the situation appropriately. Staff are providing support to the students concerned 
with this matter, as well as those who witnessed the incident and may be affected.  

I understand that incidents like these can be concerning for parents, however, I reassure 
you that such incidents are rare at Newman College and do not reflect the values of our 
school. We continue to be fully committed to ensuring a safe and respectful environment 
for all students where they can learn and thrive.  

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the College, Mr Michael Chiera, 
Vice Principal will be able to address your queries.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

ANDREW WATSON  
PRINCIPAL 

 

27 February 2024 
 

 

 


